
 

 

 

Public Notice – Public Hearing  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Kilkenny City Council will hold a public hearing on 

January 11, 2024, at 6:30 P.M. at City Hall, 156 S. Laurel, Kilkenny MN.  The purpose 

of the hearing is to receive public input on the proposed Charitable Gambling 10% of net 

proceeds to City Ordinance; Kilkenny City Ordinance 2024-1.  

 

All written and oral comments will be heard.  Written comments may be dropped off at 

City Hall or mailed to the City Clerk, Nicole Icaza, P.O. Box 135, Kilkenny, MN  56052.  

Oral comments can be presented at the public hearing directly at City Hall. 

  

Nicole Icaza  

City Clerk 

 

 

 


